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SUMMARY

As the December month brought about exam times and summer
holidays, we say goodbye to a prosperous year.

Throughout the year, we have helped the blind society write their very
first story, a deaf school produce their own films, and gave blind
students the chance to produce their own podcasts, and a blind
students started her own talk show! The collaboration between SSC
Diamond Mining and BonRo Social Development has been a rewarding
project, with the disabled communities saying how grateful they have
been to be apart of this journey with us.

Our Film Club has released four short films.
Our Podcast students released two audio stories.
A blind student started her own talk show.
And our latest project, the Blind Club, is releasing their first novel in the

early new year.

With such outstanding work so far, we look forward to the next year of
our collaboration!

WHAT’S
NEW?

A farewell to 2022.

OUR 
PROJECTS!

Take a look at all 
our projects 
throughout 2022!
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Producing four films with tight deadlines, the deaf students of Re Tlameleng Special School worked
tirelessly on their projects, all of which carry a social message painted behind the canvas of storytelling.
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Our Projects

Our blind students discovered their voices by
producing two outstanding podcasts!

An eager set of storytellers wanted
their voices heard, so as a holiday
program, we opened up a writer’s
workshop. Our members learned to
tell stories effectively, and their first
book will be releases in February 2023!

The Film Club

Lucky 
(winner at the 

Year End Graduation)

EnvyEarn Reward

The Podcasters
Paris 
(winner at the 
Year End 
Graduation)

The File

The Blind Club

Title of their 
upcoming novel.

One of our blind students started her own talk
show, and produced two seasons!

The Chat With Rato Talk Show



Charity Projects

The Music Video
One of our blind students has a passion for music, and aims to be a performer in the future. So we
helped create a music video for one of his songs. Unfortunately, due to a copyright issue, we were
unable to complete the project, but post-production will resume in the new year, with a new
soundtrack. Here is what our day of shooting looked like.

Photography Day
An eager student showed a keen interest in
photography, so we set up a day where
we took pictures at the military base.

Results on the next page!
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During the summer holidays, most of our students from Re Tlameleng Special School were writing
their end year exams, and our Blind Club closed for the Christmas holidays. So, we hosted a few
events during the holiday season.
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Check out the link!
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With this year coming to a close, we hope to continue to grow with SSC Diamond
Mining in the new year with many more projects lined up.

DECEMBER REPORT - VIDEO

What’s new?

Thank you and a happy 
new year!

https://youtu.be/P-8etIPIdk0

